LIFE & WORK OF THE CHURCH – July 26, 2020

We hope everyone is well this week.
If there are any needs you have for groceries or a conversation, please contact the office to let us know.
We have people who are eager to help.

First’s Church Office: 	office@1stunitedchurch.ca
Rev Daryl:       		minister@1stunitedchurch.ca 
Central’s Church Office:	admin@centraluc.ca
    
To all those who have been sending in your offering.
We appreciate your ongoing support!

Happy birthday to: Leah Turner, Cam Renaud..

MONDAY:  Coffee & Conversation online at 10:30am.  Join in with us, Monday at 10:30am.  Rev. Daryl is on holidays this week but we’re gonna gather anyway - feel free to pop in online and have a morning chat with friends with your coffee!

Other Church Happenings/Info:
A reminder that children and youth can be part of Virtual Camps hosted by the Go Project & Pearce Williams Christian Centre!
Go Project's Virtual Camp Info:  https://thegoproject.ca/virtual-camp  
Pearce Williams' Virtual Camp Info: https://www.campisbetter.com/campityourself





Also, New Vision United Church is offering an Online Vacation Bible Camp 2020 - Camp-in-a-Box - open to all young people!
The Christian Education Committee of New Vision United Church St. Thomas invites all young people to register for Vacation Bible Camp. Camp will be online this year from Mon.,  Aug. 24th to Fri., Aug. 28th, from 1:00- 2:30 p.m. Each child will receive in advance a (Camp-in-a-box) activity package that will include craft materials and other objects.  The focus for camp this year is inspired by St. Paul- who stayed in fellowship with his churches through the modern medium of his day- letters. This camp will be using the modern medium of our day (computer and internet) to be church.  Please let Rev. Jim Evans or Margaret McKnight (margaaret_mcknight@hotmail.com) or 519-709-2234 know if you plan on participating.  This will let them know who will be attending so that they can arrange the "Camp-in-a-Box" to be delivered to the children. Thanks to New Vision for offering this activity!

We’re still looking for family stories for our timeline
Invitation to contribute stories:  We are inviting members of our congregation and community to contribute to the story that is First United Church.  Perhaps you or your family have a special connection with the church, have an interesting story of your involvement or have a longer history as a member.  We’d ask that you submit your story to Richard Auckland at rauck27@gmail.com.  You may also handwrite your story and submit it (we may retype these to provide an opportunity for people to read them as they will be posted on the wall).  The intent is that your story will become part of a large timeline that will be posted in the hall on the way into the sanctuary by the Fellowship Room.  If you have pictures feel free to include those as well.

Just a note:  Many of you have been able to watch our services live.  You may hear something that you want to revisit.  If you want to share the service with someone else too you could just click on this link or copy it into your browser.
http://youtube.com/centralstthomas 
This will take you to the Central United Church youtube channel where all the joint services will be posted.

Rev. Daryl is on vacation from Monday, July 27 to Sunday, August 9.  If you have a pastoral emergency, please contact (…………..)
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